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From: Industrial Machinery & Engineering Inc. [mailto:info@6@swoi.net]
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2014 7:40 AM

Subject:

Dear Counsel,

I wish to request for your services and possible representation on a legal matter. Please do
let me know if your office is currently accepting new clients.

Sincerely,

Keith Johnson

President

Industrial Machinery & Engineering Inc.

24534 Groesbeck Highway

Warren, MI 48089.



